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AH Committee

From: Dallas Castillon <dallasp555@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 2:13 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha	Kama,	Chair	%2��	Housing	Committee	
Maui	County	Council		
Kalana	O	Maui	Building,	Eight	Floor		
200	South	High	Street		
Wailuku,	Hawaii	96793		
	
	
RE:		Support	Makila	Farms	AH‐1	(3)			
	
Dear	Tasha	Kama,	Chair	‐	Housing	Committee	
	
As	a	born	and	raised	Maui	resident,	I	am	sending	you	this	email	to	show	my	support	to	the	Makila	Farms	Affordable	Housing	
Project.	I	believe	this	is	a	great	opportunity	for	local	families	who	are	striving	to	have	sustainability	and	gives	them	a	chance	to	
be	able	to	make	the	dream	of	having	their	own	home	a	reality.	As	a	local	business	owner,	my	occupation	contributes	to	the	
community	by	means	of	a	recycling	program.	The	Makila	Affordable	Housing	Project	would	be	a	contribution	to	those	trying	to	
find	an	"affordable"	house	that	meets	their	income.		
	
Mahalo	for	your	all	your	help!	
	
Dallas	Castillon		
(808)	268‐9891	


